

## WESTON SUB-EDGE BOWLING CLUB. NEWSLETTER. FEBRUARY 2015.

FIXTURE LIST. The Fixture List is enclosed, giving details of matches and social events for 2015.

PRESENTATION EVENING: The presentation and social evening was held on November, 21st and was an enjoyable evening, although it was disappointing that there were not more members present.

The Trophies were presented to-

Ladies Single. Pat Nock. Mens Singles. Roy Clarke.

Mixed Doubles. June Beazley and John Gadsby.

Ladies Doubles. Peggy Patrick and Sheila Clarke.

Mens Doubles. Roy Clarke and Tony Wyles.

The Committee have discussed the suggestion that we hold the 2015 Presentation evening in a local hotel and we would like members views on this. Please let any member of the committee know what you think as soon as possible as we have either to book the village hall, or look into other venues.

SUBSCRIPTIONS Subscriptions are now due: If you have not already paid please send your cheque to the Treasurer, Chris Tombs at 11 Peartree Close, Chipping Campden, GL 55 6GB

Rates remain the same:- £50. for Playing members. £5. for Social members.

NEW MEMBERS We feel we urgently need to attract new members to the club and we will be advertising in local magazines etc. If you have any ideas of anything we can do to bring in new blood please let any of the committee know. We have a lovely green and clubroom and it would be nice to share it with more people.

QUIZ NIGHT. Our popular quiz night will be on Friday 6th March in the Village Hall. Tickets £6. available from Tom Pring, Mickleton. 01386 538524, Marie Dow, 01386 859258. Bob Beazley. 01789 720294 These evenings are always great fun. There will be a Ploughman's supper and raffle.

FOR SALE. Brand new, not out of the bag, mens size L bowling sweater-unwanted Christmas present. £15. Chris Tombs. 01386 840406.

WISHING YOU A HAPPY BOWLING SEASON.